
 
 

 

 

MARKET RELEASE 

 

Change on Senior Leadership Team at Orion Health 
 
AUCKLAND, 9 February 2018 - Orion Health Group Limited (NZX:OHE) today announced 

a change to its senior leadership team.  Teri Thomas, who leads Orion Health’s Rhapsody 

business, is leaving for personal reasons.  

 

As part of the organisational change, Wayne Oxenham, a seasoned global executive returns 

to New Zealand from running the Orion Health U.S. business as President, North America 

and will step into the role.  

 

Teri has helped build on the global success of Orion Health’s Rhapsody integration solution 

for healthcare systems. Orion Health thanks Teri for her contribution to the continued growth 

of the Rhapsody business in a competitive and complex global market. 

 

Ends 
 

 

About Orion Health  

Orion Health (NZX:OHE) is a health technology company that provides solutions which enable 
healthcare to over 110 million patients globally. Its open technology platform, Orion Health 
Amadeus, seamlessly integrates all forms of relevant data to enable population and personalised 
healthcare around the world. The company is committed to continual innovation to cement its 
position at the forefront of precision medicine.  For more information visit www.orionhealth.com.  

 

For more information please contact:  

 

Mark Tisdel  

Chief Financial Officer  

+64 9 638 0600  

mark.tisdel@orionhealth.com  

 

Alex Mercer  

Communications Director  

+64 21 502 112 

alexme@orionhealth.com 

 

http://www.orionhealth.com/
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